Hi Maura,
Here's my report on my meeting with Dr. Patrick Donegan, MD, the new dukes County Assoc. Commissioner for Public Health Access.


Dr. Donegan stated in his acceptance talk to the County Commissioners that he is interested in three areas; tick-borne illnesses, dental health care, and youth and substance abuse.

After the meeting, I had a private talk with Dr. Donegan to introduce myself and the issues that we are interested in, such as the flu clinic/EDS programs, pandemic planning, the HHAN, and the County Public Health Committee initiatives.

After I had explained the ongoing interrelationships between the Boards of Health, the Hospital, the MVMRC, the Tribe, the County Emergency Management Agency and some of the other agencies, I asked him if he would be interested in meeting with the BOH agents, per our conversation in the last flu clinic meeting with the BOH’s.  He enthusiastically affirmed that he would enjoy a meeting with our group.

We also touched briefly on the politics of the island and I was impressed with his grasp of the need for sensitivity when dealing with other groups.

I have been informed that the doctor spent 6 years in the Public Health sector and also worked in epidemiology. 

My initial opinion, after meeting him, is that he should be able to quickly integrate into our group, with all the different nuances and needs of our local public health situation and that he could be a valuable asset to our efforts.

Chuck Cotnoir

